Sent: Monday, 3 July 2023 7:13 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Application NO: DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not cfick links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

Dear Council

| have been a resident of Lidcombe for most of my life and you can not allow this development proposal of Organic
waste Transfer Station to be approved.

Organic waste includes vegetable matter as well as incontinence pads, sanitary napkins and nappies - from all over
the Sydney.

It is so close to the new mulity story units on Church Street. It is literally just across the road. Also very close to the
residential housing. The smells that will be produced by this plant will be intoxicating and the traffic from all the

trucks going to and from the plant will increase the traffic to this area.

Although this site is zoned as commercial it is only separated by a railway line to residential housing. Not far enough
to stop the smells of rotten vegetable, methane and toxic fumes.

| feel that any type inferstructure of this type need to be far away from any residential housing. This is a crazy
proposal being so close to housing.

Do not approve this application as you would not like this in your backyard either.

Kind regards
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